
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/24/2011 4:25:54 PM 
To: 'Peevey, Michael R.' (michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: SmartMeter 

Amen. 

From: Peevey, Michael R. [mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2011 3:58 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: SmartMeter 

Yes, OK. We are changing how we handle the public session. All Commissioners have had it with the 
smart meter crowd, their threats, yelling and screaming, etc. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wed 8/24/2011 3:24 PM 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Subject: SmartMeter 

Mike - there is a SmartMeter work shop on September 14. We would like to wait to 
change out the 20 or so SmartMeters until after that work shop to prevent parties from 
using the meeting as a platform to argue for more change outs. If we did, you'd have 
to suffer through one more PUC meeting before the change out. Does that work for 
you ? 
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